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I have the honour to submit the following report for the information of

the Security Council.

1. In his report of 8 June 1953 my predecessor Genera1 Riley informed the

Security Council that the Jordan Government had no objections to a suggestion

already agreed to by the Israel Government concerning a meeting between ~he

senior military commanders.

2. The suggested meeting took place in Jerusalem on 29 June. Israel was

represented by General Moshe Dayan, JOl'dan by General Rad! Ennab.

3. The results of the meeting may be summed up as follows: Jordan io taking

measures against infiltration and will continue to do BO. Israel will

eo-operate by supplying information to Jordan on infiltration. Israel will

seek to improve methods of transmitting such informatiOIi quickly so that Jordan

can make effective use of it. petailed arrangements will be worked out in a

meeting of high ranking police officers of both sides which has been convened

for 8 July_ No further meeting between the two senior military commanders

has been scheduled. However with an improvement ot the situation another

meeting between them might be arX'anged with a View to aohieve further progress.

(S.1~ed) General BENNIKE
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